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ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB
Tel: 0161 790 2327

Headteacher: Miss Barker

                                                                         
Friday 25th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a busy start to the new term we are having in school, I just wanted to keep you all informed about the latest news/information.

Staff News – Miss Brent will be leaving school on Friday 8th February 2019, to pursue a new career as a Nursing Assistant at Trafford General Hospital.  We are all sad that Miss Brent is leaving our school family but in doing so she is following a dream of hers to be a nurse.  I would like to thank Miss Brent for all her hard work and dedication to our school, the staff and to our pupils.  I know that she will be an outstanding Nursing Assistant!

The Big Battery Hunt – As a school we are now taking part in the Big Battery Hunt, thank you to everyone who has already sent in their used batteries.  This will be an on-going initiative in school and we are awaiting a Big Battery Recycling Bin to be delivered.  When we have our first collection of batteries, we will be entered into a national school prize draw.  Happy Battery Hunting! 	

Payments – Please can I remind parents that all payments for school meals, Breakfast Club and toast must now be paid in advance?	

Parent Pay – 54% of you have now registered to pay for school meals, Breakfast Club, toast and milk via Parent Pay.  This is a very convenient way for you to pay, if you are experiencing any difficulties please see the Office Staff.

School Website – www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk is regularly updated, if you have given school your email address you will shortly receive a log on that will inform you of any updates as they happen.  Please pop into the office if you haven’t already given us your email address; only 54% of you have supplied us with email addresses.

Information – From next week, if you require information from school, to pass on to CAMHS/Speech and Language or any other agency please complete a form from your child’s class teacher/school office that will be passed immediately to Miss Herrera (SENCO).

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,


Miss Barker
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher
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